
          BULLETIN  BULLETIN  --  9th May 20259th May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As a result of the hugely successful visit to the Astrophysics Department at York 
University, for a Robotics Workshop on Wednesday, we now have many bud-
ding Key Stage 2 scientists in our school building! It has been wonderful to see 
the enthusiasm and awe displayed by the children on their return. By all ac-
counts, it was a very enjoyable visit, with the children experiencing university 
buildings and departments, meeting students and professors and learning 
about the world of academia. Many have come back truly inspired and envi-
sioning their own university futures. Thank you to all who organised and sup-
ported this worthwhile visit.  
 
Next week our Year 6 children will complete their SATs. They have worked very 
hard in the run up to these tests so we wish them well as they embark upon 
them. They will be supported by all our staff members and their Year 5 friends 
and enjoy a yummy school breakfast together!  
 
Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Andrews and Mrs Honey 

ALL SAINTS FAMILY BBQ PARTY  

Please bring in filled jars for our ever popular Jarbola 
stand. No nut products please. 

Tickets are now available to buy on Parentpay 

HOUSE POINTS 

LIONS  4606 

TIGERS  3958 

LEOPARDS  4321 



Our Values Certificates were awarded to:  

Mars Class: William for positivity 

Saturn Class:  Rupert for perseverance 

Jupiter Class: Hector and Alana for positivity 

Sun Class: Barnaby and Alex for positivity 

Upcoming Events: 

Monday 19th May Lego Church straight after school 

pick up 

Thursday 22nd May: Family BBQ starting at 4pm 

Friday 23rd May KS2 walk to Spofforth 

Monday 9th June 3pm: Residential information 

meeting 

Monday 16th June Lego Church straight after school 

pick up 

Tuesday 17th June: Sports Day (gates open at 1pm) 

Tuesday 24th June: Sports Day reserve date  

Monday 30th June – 4th July: Sun class residential 

Wednesday 9th July: Mars class trip to Great Yorkshire 

Show  

Thursday 17th July: Year 6 leavers day trip 

Friday 18th July: Year 6 leavers assembly  

School finishes at 2pm 

All Saints Church Services 

Sunday 11th May 

BCP Holy Communion 8.30-9.30am 

Family Worship—11am-12 noon 

Tea and coffee from 10.30am 

Help Jes reach her target! 
 
Arthur’s mum Jes is currently swimming the length of the English Channel in a 
swimming pool to raise funds for the Friends of Alfie Martin, a charity close to 
her heart, as Alfie is her cousin.  
 
Jes explains: ‘Alfie sadly died due to medical neglect during his birth but my 
aunt and uncle had a painfully long wait for a specialist ambulance to transport new born babies to the LGI. Fast 
forward 23 years and The Friends of Alfie Martin is the largest fund raiser for the neonatal ward at the LGI, 
providing specialist equipment for new born babies requiring life saving medical treatment. Alfie’s family are still 
based in Sicklinghall and his sister Betsy attended All Saints. This is a real challenge for me as I have a bit of a pho-
bia of swimming in public pools!’ 
 
Click on the link to support Jes and this amazing charity Jessica Talpade is fundraising for Friends of Alfie Martin  

https://www.justgiving.com/page/jessica-talpade-swims

